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We would like to extend our heartfelt sympathies to all those affected by the terrible 
Earthquakes occurred in southeastern Turkey on February 6, 2023. 
And we sincerely hope that the relief efforts will progress rapidly. 
 
We hereby announce that we have decided to donate 50 million yen through the 
Embassy of the Republic of Turkey in Japan to help support activities for those affected 
by the disaster. 
 
We have confirmed the safety of our staffs and their families of SMC Turkey. 
And we will continue to survey the status of our business partners and take necessary 
measures. 
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